
  
 
 
 
 

May 19, 2020 
 
 
Greg Miner 
CEO 
Siouxland Surgery Center, LLP 
d/b/a Dunes Surgical Hospital 
600 Sioux Point Road 
Dakota Dunes, South Dakota 57049 
 
SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL LETTER CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR LICENSE 

AMENDMENT, CONTROL NO. 618214 
 
Dear Mr. Miner: 
 
A member of your staff contacted the NRC and indicated that you no longer wish to pursue your 
amendment request dated March 2, 2020, where you requested to change the location of use 
on your material license.  Therefore, you are hereby notified that this application for an 
amendment has been withdrawn.   
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 /RA/ 
 

Michelle R. Simmons, Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 

 
 
Docket:  030-36922 
License:  40-34223-01 
Control:  618214 


